
Nedlands Positive 
Ageing Program info 
session for seniors
‘Improve your memory with Ben Colman’
This session proves you don’t have to be a 
genius to improve your memory. Come along 
to our free, fun, interactive seminar and learn 
simple memory tools to help you remember 
names, faces times and places or maybe just 
where you parked the car.
12 November, 2021: 1.30pm – 2.30pm 
Mt Claremont Library. 
Inquiries call 9386 6170
or email positiveageing@nedlands.wa.gov.au HAVE YOUR SAY - 

Hampden Hollywood 
Open House and 
Survey 
The City is currently developing a design 
response for the Hampden Hollywood Precinct 
and is seeking your feedback on:
• The overall vision of the Precinct 
• Future development within the Mixed Use and Residential areas of the Precinct 
You can provide your feedback via the online survey from 5 to 19 November 2021 
at yourvoice.nedlands.wa.gov.au and by attending the Open House at Hollywood 
Subiaco Bowling Club, Smyth Road on Monday 8 November from 5pm to 7pm. 

Spring is snake season   
Warm Spring weather brings snakes out of hibernation searching for food. 
If you’re walking along the beach or in bushland areas please be alert and 
keep your dog on leash. If you see a snake, take care and move away from it. 
If you notice a snake inside your own property please call 9273 3500 and a 
Ranger will assist you.

Following the Local Government elections of 16 October 2021, the 
City welcomes new Councillors  Hengameh  Amiry (Coastal Ward), 
Blane Brackenridge (Melvista Ward) and Olinka Combes (Hollywood), 
and congratulates Councillors Hodsdon, Smyth and Youngman on their 
re-election to Council.
The City also acknowledges Bronwyn Tyson and Nikola Horley for their 
contributions to the City, particularly Ms Horley who has served on Council 
for more than 20 years.
We would also like to thank all residents who voted in this election for your 
time and your interest in your local government.  
With a comprehensive induction process currently underway, the new 
cohort of Councillors will be well prepared for their first council meeting 
on 23 November 2021. 

NOVEMBER 2021

Poetry winners 
take a bow
At a presentation event held at the Mt 
Claremont Library, Miss Poppy Bell 
from PLC was named Overall Winner of 
the 2021 Roland Leach Biennial Poetry 
Prize for her poem ‘Shoelaces’.  

Now in its eighth year, the competition 
attracted a record 540 entries from 
69 schools across the State.  There 
were prizes for First, Second, Third 
and Highly Commended in each of the 
four Category with first prizes to Liesl 
Ho, Justicio Ksatrianto, Thalia Therese 
Kurniawan and Poppy Bell. For details 
of all the winners, please see the 
City’s website.

Upcoming Events:
Tresillian Art Exhibition – 15 Nov to 10 Dec, House Boat Exhibition by 
award-winning artists Elmari Steyn and Shelley Cowper

Join our ‘Facebook Group for Seniors’ and you’ll never miss an invitation. 

BMX Workshop – 21 Nov 12pm - 3pm College Park Pump Track

Kids Day Out – 28 Nov 9am -12pm All Abilities Playspace, Dalkeith

Have your say - 
Street trees 
policy review 
The City is currently reviewing 
its’ 2021 Draft Street Trees 
Policy including the Approved 
Street Trees Species List, and 
we’d like to hear your opinion.  

Please visit yourvoice.
nedlands.wa.gov.au for details 
of the Policy and to add your 
comments. This survey will be 
open from 9 November until 
5pm, 3 December 2021.  
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Council and Committee Meetings – 
November 2021 
The following meetings will be  held in the Council Chamber, 71 Stirling Highway, 
Nedlands and accessible via livestreaming at: 
www.nedlands.wa.glov.au/livestreaming-council-committee-meetings
Members of the public can participate via question and submission forms 
available on the City’s website. If physical entry is permitted, registration
via the SafeWA app or manual contact register is required by WA Health. 
Please see our website for agenda details and any other COVID restrictions 
that may apply to this meeting and all meetings held during November 2021.

Council Committee Meeting – 7pm, Tuesday 9 November 2021
Council Meeting – 7pm, Tuesday 23 November 2021
Audit and Risk Committee – 5.00pm, Monday 8 November 2021

November 2021 – Works Program
Road Rehabilitation and Maintenance 
• Mooro Drive due to commence over the Christmas break finishing in February. 
• Melvista oval car park (JC Smith Pavilion) is as above. 
•  Pine Tree Lane and Lovelia Street to commence next week for completion 

by Christmas. 

Parks and Reserves
• Playground Soft Fall sand being mechanically cleaned during November
• Shade Sails reinstated
•  Winter sports goals and cricket wicket mats have been removed for 

Summer sports.
•  Carrington Park dog exercise area being returfed. Will be closed two sections 

at a time. 

Completed
• Sports field turf renovations.
•  Parks and Reserves Broad Leaf Weed Treatment program has been completed 

for another year.
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